
Date: 09th November 2024 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai, Maharashtra- 400051 

Sub: Intimation of receipt of Work Order/Letter of Award 

Dear Sir/Ma’am,  

We are pleased to inform that the company “Gayatri Rubbers and Chemicals Limited” has received Work 
Orders/Letter of Award of INR Rs. 18,51,641.35 (inclusive of taxes) for the supply of  “Neoprene Sponge 
Gasket” to be used in Smart meters and Vande Bharat-Indian Railways, in the normal course of 
business, which is to be executed as per the terms & conditions of Letter of Award (LoA)/work orders 
and to be completed within 1 month. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking You 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Gayatri Rubbers and Chemicals Limited 

 

 
Roli Jain 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
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